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Product Advisory # 9234 
October 7, 2004 

This is a formal notification that a product supplied by VersaLogic Corporation is being discontinued. Our 
records indicate that you have purchased this product. 
 
Please read this notice thoroughly to determine what impact, if any, this change may have on you in regards to 
your currently owned product or future purchases from VersaLogic. 

Affected Products 

Product Change Recommended Replacement 
CFA-1c Discontinued CFA-1e 

Customer Impact Summary 
Fielded Units Future Shipments 

No impact. CFA-1c is available for purchase only in 

 
limited quantities. 

Overview 
The CFA-1c (CompactFlash Adapter) has reached the end of its production cycle. It has been 
replaced with a newer version, the CFA-1e. 
Changes Made to Product 
As of October 7, 2004, the CFA-1c is available for purchase only in limited quantities. VersaLogic will accept 
last-time-buy purchase orders for the CFA-1c with an NCNR (non-cancelable, non-returnable) agreement. The 
last date for placing an order is January 15, 2005. Delivery must be taken by March 30, 2005. The product will 
not be available after existing supplies are exhausted. 

Customer Impact 
There is no impact to existing products. This notice affects future orders for this part number. 

Product Migration 
The CFA-1e is the recommended migration path for CFA-1c users. It is a drop-in replacement product. Both the 
“c” and the “e” models operate from 5 Volt power. However, the newer CFA-1e supplies 3.3 volts to the 
CompactFlash Module. This provides additional compatibility with newer CompactFlash modules. Cabling, 
mounting hardware and physical size are all identical to the CFA-1c. 

Additional Information 
VersaLogic is eager to facilitate your purchases and make your transition to alternative products as smooth as 
possible. For additional information or assistance related to this discontinuance, please contact VersaLogic’s 
Sales staff at Sales@VersaLogic.com or (541) 485-8575. 

 


